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News 
 

 
Literacy 
We have enjoyed our literacy text, The Tiny Seed. Children have enjoyed learning about what plants need to grow. 
Children have really impressed us with their writing skills. Children have enjoyed writing about what they want to 
be when they grow bigger this week. We had some fantastic aspirations from the children! We will be starting a 
new text next week.  
 
Maths 
In maths children have developed their knowledge of the composition of number 7. Children explore part-part-
whole relations seeing that 7 can be made of 5 and 2. The children deepened their understanding of a whole being 
made up of smaller parts through games and practical experiences, such as the number of ducks in a pond.  
 
Other 
In our PSHE curriculum Jigsaw, children have been exploring what it means to be healthy. Children sorted healthy 
and unhealthy food options and explored what benefits making healthy choices have on our lifestyles.  
 
Within PE we have been enhancing our fundamental skills of running and stopping. Children were able to listen 
well and demonstrated fantastic running and stopping skills through a variety of activities.  
 
In RE children were learning about the meaning of why we have Easter eggs. Children learnt about the life cycle of 
a butterfly and how an egg leads to new life.  
 

Reminders 
 
Can we ask that no items from home are brought into school please as they may get lost or damaged.  
 
Please remember snack is £1 a week. This can be paid weekly or termly. Speak to a member of the reception team 
if you have any questions.  
 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MrsHalsall02 - 
@MissChiocchi - @MissAtkin05 on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Halsall 
Miss Chiocchi  
Miss Atkin 

 


